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April Newsletter

Spring into Fun!

Spring is here!  As we enjoy the warmer weather and

beautiful blooming flowers, we are also exploring a

variety of sensory experiences. This is great timing

because April is Occupational Therapy Appreciation

month!  

Since 1980, Occupational Therapy has been celebrated

across the country, but the history of occupational

therapy dates back to 100 B.C. when a Greek physician, Asclepiades, used massages,

exercises, baths, and music to heal stress and soothe patients’ minds. Over the years,

occupational therapy gained in popularity and during the 1800s, the benefits of

occupational therapy were becoming more and more acknowledged and understood.

In 1921, occupational therapy officially became a medical profession. Today, there are

over 161,000 occupational therapists practicing across the United States.  

At the Pediatric Learning Center, Inc., we are so grateful for our occupational therapist,

Tori Fortner!  Tori brings so much joy into her sessions and we are so thankful for all

her hard work for our team and families. 

In this newsletter, you'll find more information about occupational therapy, along

with a guide to making sensory bins at home!  You'll also meet our new Patient

Coordinator, Jamie Carman.  

Exciting things are happening at the Pediatric Learning Center, Inc. and we're so

thrilled to share our journey with you!  Please follow the "Pediatric Learning

Center" on social media and visit our website to learn more and follow along for

updates and announcements. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth "Liz" McMahon Kraus, MA, CCC-SLP

Executive Director & Speech-Language Pathologist 
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http://www.plcmemphis.org/


How Occupational Therapy Can Help

Your Child



Is your child struggling with everyday tasks like tying their shoes, holding a pencil, or

buttoning their shirt? Do they have difficulty with sensory processing or

coordination? If so, pediatric occupational therapy may be just what they need to

reach their full potential.

At the Pediatric Learning Center, we offer occupational therapy services that are

tailored to the unique needs of each child. Our certified occupational therapist works

with children to help them develop the skills they need to succeed in life.

So what exactly is pediatric occupational therapy? And how can it benefit your child?

Here's what you need to know:

Take a closer look

https://www.plcmemphis.org/_files/ugd/527a90_0447cf87fcb74900b3d960b7babd229d.pdf








Meet Jamie Carman, Patient Coordinator



Website Facebook

Instagram YouTube

Contact Us

Phone: (901) 290-8558

Fax: (901) 231-1112

Email: info@plcmemphis.org

Click here for a copy of our Parent's Guide to Pediatric Therapy
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